
 
 
 
LIQUOR AND ELECTIONS COMMITTEE 
 
 
Minutes 
April 20, 2020  
 
The Liquor and Elections Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Monday, April 20, 2020 
at 1 p.m. in Room 104 of the Courthouse and via Zoom teleconference.  The meeting was 
called to order by Chairman Renee Fruendt.  Attending were: Fruendt, Randy Shumard, Robert 
Murrell, Jennifer Harper, and Keri Nusbaum in the room and Ray Spencer, Randy Shumard, 
and Steve Hoffman via Zoom. 
 
Approval of Minutes  
Motion:  Fruendt made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the minutes of the November 9, 
2018 committee meeting. On voice vote, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Elections Update  
County Clerk Jennifer Harper informed the committee she is ordering election equipment which 
will be reimbursed one hundred percent by a grant.  
 
Liquor Update  
There are 3 annual licenses which renew in June and will be noticed in May.  
 
Comments:  Fruendt told Harper she appreciates her work getting the grant funds.  
 
MOTION:  Murrell made motion, seconded by Fruendt to adjourn. All in favor and the meeting 
adjourned at 1:11 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer/Secretary to the County Board  
 
 


